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	California High Speed Rail Authority CEO resigns
Today, Roelof Van Ark, CEO of the California High Speed Rail Authority, announced his resignation from the Authority at its meeting in Los Angeles. Please click here to view the complete article posted in the Sacramento Bee.  
http://blogs.sacbee.com/capitolalertlatest/2012/01/roelof-van-ark-chief-executive.html
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